
STUDENT BULLETIN 
April 17, 1973

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY:
It is far safer to know too little than too much. People will condemn the one, 
though they will resent being called upon to exert themselves to follow the other.

— Samuel Butler
CONGRATULATIONS:
To John Waring and Jan Rice who successfully passed CLEP tests in College Algebra 
for an award of five college credits. The tests are nationally recognized and 
are available on campus. See Dean Millard if you think you have background in an 
area that would offer possibility of earning college credit by examination. First 
NC student to attempt the tests was Mrs. Betty Jo Kenney, who came through with 
flying colors on a first try in General Psychology.
STEWARDSHIP SESSIONS:
Mr. Crowder will be conducting Stewardship sessions during Chapel in L-l on April 
18 and 19. Any student interested in this is invited to attend.
SENIORS:
All seniors are asked to meet in Room C-3 during 5th period on Wednesday, April l8, 
to take the Bible Content Test. The purpose is to establish norms for comparison 
with the Freshman scores on the test. No special preparation is required for the 
test. Just show up at the appointed time with pencil in hand.
HELP NEEDED:
Mr. Young Kyou Lee needs a one or two bedroom house by April 28th. His family 
is arriving from Korea. If you can help, see Miss Guy.
Also, a family arriving this week needs a 2 bedroom, unfurnished house. See Miss 
Guy.
WOM OFFERING:
Thank you for your giving last Friday for Internship. Our goal was $603.05 and 
the offering amounted to $289*36. This Friday our offering will go towards Home 
Missions and we pray that you will all participate in this.
FELLOWS, SAM WANTS YOU:
Next summer, Youth Action Crusade, Stratigic Action Ministries program to Hawaii 
still needs several men students. If you have interest in this type of ministry, 
please contact A1 Baunsgard at the District Office or Mr. Turner at once.
PIANO PLAYER NEEDED:
Wanted: Experienced piano player for gospel music in a small Christian group. If 
interested, please contact Rod Duncan, 2*f6-7927 or WE2-l*f02.
AMATEUR HOUR:
Tonight, Tuesday night, and Wednesday night are the last nights for auditions.
They will be held from 7:00 to 9:00 p.m. in the SUB (S-2). We need YOU and 
YOUR ACT. Please sign up for one of these times on the sign-up sheet. This 
sheet is located on the SUB Bulletin Board next to the Amateur Hour poster.
ACCOUNTS:
Final date for the reversal of any carrying charge for the spring quarter is 
April 20. NOTE: The Final installment for the Deferred Pay Plan is due April 
27. Accounts must be cleared in order to take finals.
CHAPEL SCHEDULE:
Wednesday, April l8 - President Hurst 
Thursday, April 19 - Mrs. Ellis 
Friday, April 20 - WOM 
Monday, April 23 - ASB
Tuesday, April 2*f - Senior Speaker, Dick Cary 
Wednesday, April 25 - Senior Speaker, Darrell Elliott
ANGEL IN EBONY:
Saturday, April 28, the Senior Class will be sponsoring another film entitled 
Angel in Ebony. Plan to attend. It will be shown in the Chapel at 7:00 p.m.
Bring a free-will offering.


